
 

 

 

 

I n t e r n a t i o n a l  S t a f f  T r a i n i n g  W e e k  

9th - 13th July 2018 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

The University of Thessaly kindly invites you to its 3rd Erasmus Staff Week from 9th to 13th 

of July 2018 in Volos, Greece. We will be happy to host a maximum of 25 participants. We 

highly encourage the staff interested in visiting the UTH and getting acquainted with the way 

it is run as a public university, to do so within this Erasmus Staff Training Week. 

Unfortunately, we won’t be able to receive staff apart from those in the Erasmus+ Exchange 

Programme. In the selection process, priority will be given to partner universities. 

We consider it an excellent opportunity to share our knowledge and experience in the 

field of mobility, promote the idea of internationalization, and strengthen our international 

partnerships through meeting in person. 

Our staff week has no registration fee. However, participants are expected to cover their 

own travel and living expenses. All participants will be asked to make a short presentation 

(video, PowerPoint etc.) about their University. 

We would appreciate you forwarding this invitation to all interested people/units at 

your Institution, who might benefit from the International Staff Week at the University of 

Thessaly. 

Deadline for application: 1st February 2018 – 20th April 2018 

Please send the completed application form to Mrs Zeta Barelier, at: zeta@uth.gr 

Confirmation of those selected will be sent to the participants by e-mail after the 20th of 

April 2018. Information about accommodation and the final programme will be sent only to 

selected participants. 

 

Should you have any questions, you can contact us at the following: 

zeta@uth.gr, Zeta Barelier 

aspalexiou@uth.gr, Aspa Alexiou 

 

Looking forward to welcoming you soon in Volos! 

 


